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Dear Sir,
I am very concerned abut the safety of our nuclear reactors. It is
imperative that they be
shielded from possible air attacks. I understand that steel beams and
cables can beJ inexpensively installed to protect the reactors.
Yours truly,
Bertha Kriegler
527 Plymouth Ave
Schenectady, NY 12308
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